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James Thum

From: James Thum
Sent: Wednesday, October 31, 2018 10:34 AM
To: 'Ashley Noonan'; Mick Thomas; Kourtney Romine; Dave Schwarz; Gary Billman
Cc: Matt Hacking; Clarence Taylor; Philip Clegg; randy@walck.com; Kaitlyn Cook; 

sserr@co.bonneville.id.us; 'Steve Rounds'; Bryce Anderson
Subject: RE: CPC Minerals : Bell 17-2 (11-019-20015) Surface Casing String Spud Notice

Ashley, 
 
This email serves as notice of acknowledgement from the Department that we have received your written notice to spud 
the Bell #17-2 USWN 11-019-20015 as required under IDAPA 20.07.02.310.05.  Either myself or Mick Thomas, the 
Division Administrator will be on location to witness the cementing operations for surface casing.  If you have any 
questions please don’t hesitate to contact me. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
James Thum 
Oil & Gas Program Manager 
Oil & Gas Division - Idaho Dept of Lands 
Phone: (208) 334-0243 
Email:  jthum@idl.idaho.gov 
Website:  https://ogcc.idaho.gov/ 
Idaho Data Explorer: https://ogcc.idaho.gov/data-explorer/ 
 
 
 
 
 

From: Ashley Noonan <anoonan@progressivepcs.net>  
Sent: Wednesday, October 31, 2018 5:47 AM 
To: James Thum <jthum@idl.idaho.gov>; Mick Thomas <mthomas@idl.idaho.gov>; Kourtney Romine 
<kromine@idl.idaho.gov>; Dave Schwarz <dschwarz@idl.idaho.gov>; Gary Billman <GBillman@idl.idaho.gov> 
Cc: Matt Hacking <mhacking@bhico.com>; Clarence Taylor <cdtaylorrp@gmail.com>; Philip Clegg 
<pmclegg@pnclegg.com>; randy@walck.com; Kaitlyn Cook <kcook@progressivepcs.net> 
Subject: CPC Minerals : Bell 17-2 (11-019-20015) Surface Casing String Spud Notice 
Importance: High 
 
All, 
 
CPC Minerals (CPC) plans to begin MIRU on the Bell 17-2 location for the CapStar Drilling Rig on Friday, November 
2nd.  CPC plans to spud the Surface Casing String late afternoon, Saturday November 3rd or Early Morning Sunday, 
November 4th.  
 
Randy Walck, Drilling Co. Man, (970) 250-0586 will be on location to supervise operations. 
 
IDL Condition of Approval for the Installation of silt fencing around the perimeter of the drill pad, topsoil stockpile and 
well site access road has been completed as of October, 24th.  
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CPC will update the IDL OGCC with any updates to the spud date/time via email and text message (James Thum cell). 
(24) hour notice will be given prior to cementing operations on the Surface Casing String.  
 
Please feel free to reach out if you have questions or concerns. 
 
Thank you,  
 
Ashley Noonan 
Senior Regulatory Analyst 
 
Progressive Consulting 
1625 Broadway 
Denver, CO 80202 
o: (303) 309-1594 
c: (720) 319-6830 
e: anoonan@progressivepcs.net 
 
www.progressivepcs.net 

 
"This email message, and its attachment(s), is for the sole use of the intended recipient(s) and may contain confidential and privileged information. Any unauthorized 
review, use, disclosure or distribution is prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply email and destroy all copies of the original 
message." 
 
 


